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NOTICE OF STREET CLOSURE 
 

Beginning Friday, August 5th, Albany & Eastern Railroad Company will be replacing a rail at 
the crossing on Jennings Street. The railroad crossing and immediate area will be closed from 
Friday, August 5th and ending Monday, August 8th.  
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as the necessary work is performed.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact Albany & Eastern Railroad Company at 541-
259-6470 or info@albanyeastern.com.  
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